
From: customerservices ptsd <customerservices.ptsd@bristol.gov.uk>
Sent: 29 Apr 2024 11:54:19
To:
Cc:
Subject: 24/01646/VC 24 Henleaze Avenue BS9 4ET
Attachments: 20240429_114206.jpg, 20240423_101201.jpg, 20240423_101153.jpg

From: Peter Sonne 
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 11:53 AM
To: Development Management <development.management@bristol.gov.uk>
Subject: 24/01646/VC 24 Henleaze Avenue BS9 4ET

On behalf of Miss Mary Mcloughlin of 24 Henleaze Ave. I wish to apply for permission for the following work. Felling the tree cotoneaster , T1, in the rear garden. The tree is in close proximity to the boundary wall and both houses, nos. 24
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On behalf of Miss Mary Mcloughlin of 24 Henleaze Ave. I wish to apply for permission for the following work.
Felling the tree cotoneaster , T1, in the rear garden.
The tree is in close proximity to the boundary wall and both houses, nos. 24 and 22. There is a risk of subsidence on clay soil, it is
outgrowing its position.
Clients tel no. 
Agent: Bristol Urban Forestry, tel: 
Many thanks, P. Sonne.


